From: Michael McGrath < Michael. McGrath@oireachtas.ie >

Date: 24 October 2018 at 20:06:30 IST

To: Alo Mohan

Subject: Re: Flat rate vat fraud

Dear Alo,

Thank you very much for your email and apologies for the delay in replying to you.

The specific issue you raised is absolutely a matter for the Gardai. It is obviously extremely serious.

In relation to the broader issue of flat rate Vat, we have as you know at different times written to the Revenue, the Minister for Finance and the Taoiseach. Therefore, those directly in authority have been provided with the details of what you allege.

I do not have executive authority as a TD. It is up to the Revenue and those serving in government to ensure the issue is fully investigated.

Yours sincerely,

Michael McGrath T.D.

Michael Mc Grath

